

EDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL An Independent Public School

Treetop Avenue, Edgewater WA 6027

Phone: (08) 6207 3200

Email: Edgewater.PS@education.wa.edu.au **Website:** www.edgewaterps.wa.edu.au

NAPLAN 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Last week, your child should have received a letter regarding the NAPLAN assessments for this year. A reminder that NAPLAN starts on **Wednesday 13 March (Week 7)** this year.

The school plans to have all assessments completed between Wednesday 13 March and Wednesday 20 March. If students are absent on an assessment day, they will have the opportunity to sit the test when they return. 'Catch up' tests will run until **Monday 25 March**.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the NAPLAN assessments, please contact your child's classroom teacher or arrange a time to speak with me.

You can contact me via email at emma.smith@education.wa.edu.au or by phone on 6207 3200.

Yours Sincerely,

Emma Smith

Associate Principal

13 February 2024